
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB2927 so that presidents will be elected by a national popular vote. We want 

and need to be represented by our own vote and not by state electors. 

The legitimacy of any presidential administration depends on whether the voting public 

believes their votes count, and are counted. Oregon has led the way with vote-by-mail, and 

we feel secure about our voting system. That security doesn't extend to how our votes are 

used for electing a president. 

It is time to codify the national popular vote.  

Betsy Davenport  

docbets@gmail.com  

2837 NE Tillamook Street  

Portland, Oregon 97212 
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